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Hello Rise Family,

Based on the recent information released from the Erie
School District relative to the reauthorization process at Erie
Rise it is important that | provide you a sense of security

relative to this process by letting you know that: “OUR
SCHOOL IS NOT CLOSING”.

This process is the normal procedure for reauthorization at
the Erie School District and Pennsylvania Department of
Education.

While the process is developing, Erie Rise Leadership
Academy Charter School remains in the status of “non-
renewal” for the reauthorization process and will be afforded
an opportunity to present its recovery plan during the
upcoming hearing.

In the interim, parents should begin the process of preparing
for the hearing by doing the following:

+  Writing a letter of support and providing a copy to your child’s teacher by Tuesday,
April 30, 2019.

4 Continue to be a cheerleader for our school.

Should you have questions, concerns or suggestions, please
feel free to message me from the website: www.erierise.org
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